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Stamp - IO/l/98 COLA; Report Update 

The“FSP-10/98 COLA Cases Requiring Review” report will not be produced. All 
of the cases on the report this year are error code 5 cases (assistance unit’s SUA is 
prorated or assistance unit is sharing actual utility expenses). Since the SUAs did 
not change, workers do not have to verify that the prorated SUA amount on file is 
correct. These cases were automatically reviewed and updated for October benefit 
issuances on the evening of September 24,1998. No worker action is required. 

If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy Hotline 
at (617) 348-8478. 


